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Power of the Purse & Pretties raffle and silent auction coming Feb. 4 

For immediate release -- 1/11/17 

The Women Givers of Northeast North Carolina is hosting the ninth annual Power of the 

Purse & Pretties raffle and silent auction to support charitable efforts in the counties of 

Camden, Gates, Pasquotank and Perquimans. 

The event will take place on Feb. 4 at Arts of the Albemarle at 516 E. Main St. in 

Elizabeth City from 12:00-2:30 p.m. Those wishing to purchase tickets can visit or 

contact: 

 Natalie Peel, North Carolina Community Foundation  

204 S. Poindexter St., Elizabeth City 

npeel@nccommunityfoundation.org 

(252) 562-9824 

 Arts of the Albemarle 

516 E. Main St., Elizabeth City 

(252) 338-6455 

 Page After Page Bookstore 

111 S. Water St., Elizabeth City 

(252) 335-7243 

Event tickets are $25 each. Shay Leslie Boutique will offer a fashion show. The event 

raises funds to support grant awards made for direct services of area nonprofit 

organizations meeting local needs of women and girls. Area nonprofit organizations can 

apply online for these grants beginning March 11 at nccommunityfoundation.org. 

The Women’s Givers of Northeast North Carolina is one of a number of women's giving 

circles supported by the North Carolina Community Foundation. The giving circle is 
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supported through its local membership donations and through funds raised from this 

event. 

For more information, contact Natalie Peel, NCCF regional director, at 

npeel@nccommunityfoundation.org or (252) 562-9824 or visit the NCCF website at 

nccommunityfoundation.org. 

About the North Carolina Community Foundation 

The NCCF is the single statewide community foundation serving North Carolina and has 

made $116 million in grants since its inception in 1988. With more than $222 million in 

assets, NCCF sustains 1,200 endowments established to provide long-term support of a 

broad range of community needs, nonprofit organizations, institutions and scholarships. 

The NCCF partners with a network of affiliate foundations to provide local resource 

allocation and community assistance across the state. An important component of 

NCCF’s mission is to ensure that rural philanthropy has a voice at local, regional and 

national levels.  

For more information, visit nccommunityfoundation.org, like us on Facebook and follow 

us on LinkedIn and Twitter @NCCF. 
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